
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wednesday 26th April 2023 

 Industrial Strike Action  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

The National Education Union (NEU) have declared strike action, which will take place on the following 
dates: 
Thursday 27th April 
Tuesday 2nd May  
 
The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over pay, 
and not because of any issues at our nursery school. 
  
Teachers have informed me that they will not be taking strike action . So Nursery will be open as normal 
on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. 
  
We appreciate your continued understanding and support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Sally Appadu 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 
Bellevue, Edgbaston 
Birmingham, B5 7LX 
Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 
 
 


